
Sunfish Bay Residents, 
 
Please be advised that the water will be shut off on 
Friday, July 18 from 9:30 AM to 1:00 PM for necessary 
system repairs. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause 
and appreciate your understanding as we work to 
maintain and improve our community services. 
 
Thank you, 
Sunfish Bay Board of Directors 


